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SECURITY SERVICES - RFP No. 2022-001F 
 

Supplemental Questionnaire 
 
The following additional questions are being asked of all participating bidders.  Please respond 
to the questions below as completely and with as much detail as possible.  Your responses 
should be received via email not later than 3pm on Wednesday, May 4th, 2022.  Please address 
email responses to Jaye Steinbrick, Senior Director, at the following email address:  

jsteinbrick@lalawlibrary.org 
 
Supplemental Questions: 
 

1. If awarded the contract, how many days would it take to place  a “permanent post” Post 
Commander or lead officer to our location? 

2. If awarded the contract, how many days would it take to place the remaining three 
“permanent post” security officers to our location? 

3. If awarded the contract, would your company be able to assign “temporary” officers to 
our location immediately until “permanent” officers are assigned to this post? 

4. Does your company offer occasional night-time patrol services to check the premises 
and remove trespassers?   

a. If so, how is this service billed and at what rate? 
5. What is your company process for removing trespassers?  

 
 
We look forward to your response and thank you for your interest in providing security services 
to LA Law Library. 


